
Message from the Headteacher 

This week the children have been enjoying Arts week - across the 

school we have seen some ‘Wicked’ costume designs; Van Gough’s 

sunflowers; imaginative  dances; cartoon drawings and stencil work 

in the style of Banksy.  What a creative week it has been!  

This weekend we have our Summer fair— the weather forecast is 

looking good and we hope to see lots of support.  

While the weather is hot, please could you ensure that children 

bring in  a named water bottle, a sun hat and have had suncream 

applied in the  morning.  Thank you!  See you on Sunday! 

Stephanie Meikle 

Sports Day 

EYFS/KS1—Wednesday 9th July from 10am 

KS2—Wednesday 9th July from 1.30pm 

You child should come to school in the PE kit 
in their Team Colour. Please make sure they 
have a water bottle and as we are hoping for 
lovely weather, a sun hat and sun cream. 

We are delighted to be able to welcome 
parents to these events. 

 

 

Summer Disco 

The Summer Disco is arranged for Thursday 3rd July. Tickets will 
be available next week on your Arbor account. 

EYFS/KS1 Disco—4.30pm to 5.45pm  

KS2 Disco—6.15pm to  7.45pm  

If you are able to volunteer to help at either or both of these 
events, please speak to the school office or a member of the 
PTA. Without enough volunteers it makes these events very 
difficult to run and future events may have to be reconsidered if 
not enough help is available. 

Languages Day  

We are having our very first languages day next 
Thursday 26th June. Thanks to the support of 
parents, your children are going to have the 
opportunity to learn two new languages!! 

At 3.30pm on the playground there will be a food 
bazaar. There will be free samples of food from 
various cultures, including: Sweden, Greece, 
India and the Philippines .  

We hope to see lots of you there!! 

Transition Morning  

Transition morning will be held on Monday 7th July. You 
will receive an email next week detailing your child’s new 
class and new teacher. 

On the morning of transition the children should be taken 
to their new classroom so that they can become familiar 
with it before the start of the new school year. The 
children will then return to their existing class after lunch 
for afternoon lessons. 

Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday 

3.30—4.30 

Y1/2 
Gymnastics 

3:30 — 4:30 

KS1 Ball 
Games 

3:30 — 4:30 

KS2 
Athletics 

Languages 
Day 

3:30 — 4:30 

KS2 
Rounders 

    
EYFS—
Wrens 

Sharing 

 ATTENDANCE THIS WEEK 

 WRENS  93.3%  KINGFISHERS  95.3% 

 WOODPECKERS  97%  HERONS  90.2% 

 OWLS  89.6%  ROBINS  94% 

 MERLINS  98%  WHOLE 
SCHOOL 

 94% 




